DAILY BULLETIN NO. 68
Thursday, December 12th

Dear Santa, How will you get into our house this year? We dowt have a cﬁimney and my farﬁer just installed a

"Very expensive security system. Julie

Today Friday
« Homework Help o LSC Rep here at | 1:50am
+ BB vs Greenway (JH also) @ home-Band & Choir has + V&JV GB & BB @ Silver Bay-bus @ |:40/dismissal @
concessions 1:20.
Saturday
 Holiday Variety Show - 6pm

Reminder that the Boys & Girls Varsity & |V basketball teams will be leaving at 1:20 tomorrow for a game at Silver Bay.

Attention Seniors: We will be putting up the Christmas tree in the Commons today during 3rd hour. Please report to the
Commons at the beginning of the hour.

NHS and Jr. NHS:We will be wrapping presents as part of our Christmas Stocking campaign at 3:30 tonight in Dr. Baumgardt's
room.

Juniors & Seniors: A college rep from LSC will be here tomorrow. Sign up to see her on Ms. Dayton's door!

There is a HS band and Choir concert this Saturday at 6:00 pm in the auditorium. Featured will be the band,
choir, teachers' ensemble, and even some brave and talented soloists! We will perform a wide variety of music, from Pop, to
Classical, with a splattering of Holiday cheer in there as well. The concert is $5.00 for adults and $3.00 for students! Come and
watch the McGregor stars shine!

Band/Choir: A reminder to band/choir members to bring in their dozen cookies for the concert! You can bring them in to Ms J's
room on Friday, or bring them to the concession stand at 5:15 on Saturday. A reminder that band members need to be at school at
5:15 to get warmed up, and choir needs to show up at 5:30, ready to warm-up at 5:45.

Band/choir members: Fruit will be delivered next Monday, December |6th. Please make arrangements to have your parents
pick it up right after school, or plan on picking it up yourself and delivering it immediately after school. Remember, a lot of the meat
and cheese items are perishable, so they need to be delivered right away, or refrigerated. People are planning on having their items to
use as gifts for the holidays, so plan on delivering them on Monday, or Tuesday at the latest. Thanks!

NHS and Jr. NHS: Two community service opportunities. Bell ringers (indoors) are needed at Big Dollar during the Holiday
Season.This includes both after school and anytime on Saturdays. Double hours for wearing your NHS t-shirts. First come, first
serve. Contact Shirley Scollard at 426-3527 for more information and scheduling. Also:We are about ready to do our annual
Christmas stocking and present initiative for needy families living in the area. If you want to be involved with either the shopping for
gifts and/or wrapping them, please see Dr. Baumgardt.

Seniors: All of the senior packets have finally been turned in (thank you!!) but now we need your young pictures and also senior
pictures for the yearbook. Deadline for senior pictures will be Dec. |16, but PLEASE try to get these turned in as soon as possible!!!
Don't forget to order your yearbook now to save $5! If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Ryan.

Yearbooks are on sale now- only $45 until Christmas break. After that the price goes up to $50. Please see Mrs. Ryan to order
your yearbook today!

Operation Christmas: There is an Operation Christmas drop off box in the high school office for those who wish to make a gift
donation. The box will be picked up on Monday, so if you are going shopping this weekend and pick up a donation, please be sure to
put it in the box in the morning on Monday. Thank you!



